TITANTIMES

The District Traditional Advisory Council (TAC) will have meetings from April to June. We are excited to build on conversations from last year.

This week at ATSS:

From Mr. Gabriel:

Update on the Steering Committee for the school name change, dress code, mascot, crest/logo: A final survey about the name change will be sent in the next
few days. Please look for that email, click on the link, and participate in the survey.

The courtyard between the gym and the center wing is now blocked off and being prepared for the construction of a new hallway link from one side to the
other. Below is a picture of the courtyard as seen from the back of the school. The new office area looks like it will be ready before year end, so admin will be
moving down there as soon as possible in order to make room for some new classroom construction in the current admin office.

Around the School:
If you ordered Grad photo packages or had retakes taken, ordered packages and retake proofs are available for pick up in the office.
We are looking for student performers for our Vaisakhi celebration on April 14. Please see Mrs. Toews or Mr. Wiebe if you're interested.

On Multicultural Day (April 14th), Leadership will be accepting donations to help support the Ukrainian Red Cross. There will be a donation box at the front
entrance of the school, where you will be able to show your support.

Track & Field season has started! The first meet will be at Rotary Stadium on Thursday, Apr. 14 starting at 3pm. Volunteers are needed to help run the high
jump at the following two meets at Rotary (potentially more meets after the district championships and the zone championships): Thursday, Apr. 21 and
Wednesday, Apr. 27 right afterschool! See Ms. Hunt if you can help or need volunteer hours!

Summer School Registration is online and opens up on May 9, 2022; mark your calendar! It will be face-to-face and will be held at Abby Sr. If you have failed
an academic course between grades 9-12, this is an option for you to repeat the course to a passing final grade. In most cases you should not be using
summer school to "get ahead". Please see Mr. Abernethy if you have any questions.

On the Horizon:

Don’t Forget!

April 4: Students vs. Teachers Kahoot at lunchtime - . .
If you know your child is away from school with your permission, or

April 4 & 7: Open gym for ATSS girls basketball at 4:00pm . leaving early please ensure.that you contact the school office i.o.
inform us. Please note, we will not accept excused absence notfifi-
April 5: Jr. Girls Soccer at Tzeachten Turf Field (kick-off is at 3:30pm) cations from anyone other than a student’s parent or guardian.
April 5, 6 & 7: Open gym for ATSS boys basketball at 4:00pm Please call the office at 604-850-7029 or use the Safe Arrival app
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April 7: Jr. Girls Soccer at Noel Booth Park (kick-off is at 3:30pm)
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ESCOOP

The courtyard between the gym and the center wing is now blocked off and being prepared for the construction of a new hallway link from one side to the
other. Above is a picture of the courtyard as seen from the back of the school. The new office area looks like it will be ready before year end, so admin will be
moving down there as soon as possible in order to make room for some new classroom construction in the current admin office.

This week at ATMS:

From Mr. Gabriel:

The District Traditional Advisory Council (TAC) will have meetings from April to June. We are excited to build on conversations from last year.

Update on the Steering Committee for the school name change, dress code, mascot, crest/logo: A final survey about the name change will be sent in the next
few days. Please look for that email, click on the link, and participate in the survey.

Around the School:

The grade 6 basketball season is underway! We had a fantastic turnout this week with almost 70 students who came out to play! Reminder to parents that
you can register your child through School Cash Online. There is no cost, but please sign the permission form. There are no practices, just games days on
Wednesdays. Students should wear ATMS athletic clothing if they have it. If not, any t-shirt and shorts, leggings, or sweats is fine. You can purchase PE shirts
through Able Cresting. Students who are traveling to another school, will be dismissed from class a few minutes before the end of the day so parents can get
out of the parking lot early.

We will be having our Term 2 Recognition Assembly on Friday, Apr. 8 after lunch.

We are looking for students to be involved in our Vaisakhi celebration on April 14. Please see Mrs. Toews or Mr. Wiebe if you're interested.

On the Horizon: Don’t Forget!

If you know your child is away from school with your permission,
please ensure that you contact the school office to inform
us. Please note, we will not accept excused absence notifications

April 5 & 7: Gr. 7 Girls Basketball in ATSS gym 2:30-4:00pm from anyone other than a student’s parent or guardian.
April 6: Gr.6 Girls Basketball Game @ Clayburn Please call the office at 604-850-7029 or use the Safe Arrival app
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April 6: Gr. 6 Boys Basketball Game @ ATMS
April 8: ATSS COLLAB (9:30 Start - Secondary Only)
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